R Staig 
Whitsun House                                                            
South Side, Steeple Aston
Bicester                                                                             
Oxfordshire                                                                           
OX25 4RU                                                                        _____________________________________________________________________

Date:     15 July 2011
Planning Services
Cherwell District Council

Bodicote House

Bodicote 

Banbury

OX15 4AA

Dear Sir  
Planning Application   11/00114/F (Wincote)

I write to object to the above development at Wincote, Cow Lane, Steeple Aston. 

The proposal as submitted is strikingly out of context with its general setting and totally unsympathetic to surrounding mostly period properties.  The proposal is too big for the plot and appears intended for activity other than normal family use.  The design suggests a facility intended ultimately for multiple occupation submitted under the guise of a domestic property.  The access off Cow Lane is currently unsuitable for such use.   
There are many sites within the district where modern, innovative architecture may be appropriate but surely this is not one of them? Had this application been applied to a brownfield site, a derelict property on a larger plot or a more remote rural location it would have made some sense.  Quality period properties such as Wincote are a finite resource that the Authority has a duty to protect from inappropriate development such as this.  
Regards 

Bob Staig







